

Dear [name of grown up(s)]

Please help to keep me safe when we are driving in the car.

- 1. Always make sure I am buckled up in a suitable child seat.
- 2. Always make sure everyone in the car is wearing a seat belt.
- 3. Never use your phone while driving.

Thank you.

Love from [name of child]

Children should use a suitably sized child seat until they are 150cm tall.

Help your child to understand that their seat is special - it helps keep them safe



Your child has sent you this postcard to ask you to help keep them safe near roads. Please talk to them about road safety and display their artwork proudly to show them you support their requests.



Find out more about Beep Beep! Days at www.brake.org.uk/beep



Organised by



© Aardman Animations LTD 2023 / © Brake 2023